

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

2001 MAIN STREET BUFFALO, NY 14208-1098 canisius.edu

January 9, 2024

Harriet B. Nembhard Office of the President Harvey Mudd College 301 Platt Boulevard Claremont, CA 91711

Dear President Nembhard,

On behalf of the entire Canisius University community, heartfelt congratulations on your appointment as the sixth President of Harvey Mudd College!

It is an exciting time in higher education and your continued leadership and experience will serve your faculty, staff and students well – now and in the coming years.

While my schedule will not allow me to join you for your upcoming inauguration, I appreciate the invitation and hope you enjoy the celebration.

Congratulations again, and best wishes for a productive and rewarding tenure as president.

Sincerely,

Steve K. Stoute, J.D.